
    
 
 

To: IEHP – Global Quality P4P PCP & IPA Participants  

From: IEHP – Quality Programs 
Date: May 28, 2025 
Subject: CORRECTION: 2025 Global Quality P4P PCP and IPA Program Guide – 

Updates 

 
Please note that Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has made a correction to the 2025 Global Quality P4P 
Program Guide – Updates communication sent on May 16, 2025.  

 

Code 99411 remains an active code for the following measures:  

- Controlling High Blood Pressure  

- Post Discharge Follow Up 

 

CORRECTION – CODE REMOVALS 

Measure Code 

 
Controlling High Blood Pressure and Post Discharge 

Follow Up 
G2012, 99441, 99442 99443 

 
Initial Health Assessment 99444 

 

This update is effective immediately.  Please update your billing processes and continue to follow best 
billing practices.  
 
Please review and leverage the 2025 Global Quality P4P Program Guide to maximize your efforts in the 2025 
performance year, which can also be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Programs & Services > Provider 
Incentive Programs > Pay for Performance > Global Quality P4P Program.  
Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members.  
All communication sent by IEHP can also be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > 
Notices.  
Questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054, (866) 223-4347, 
providerservices@iehp.org, or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org.  
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